
 

 

 

843-563-3058 
   memorialbaptistch@att.net   

     Website: mbcsg.com 
 

Dr. Bert Welch 
Interim Pastor 
803-289-0027 

Mary Murray 
Church Administrator 

843-560-8150 

Jason Dulaney 
Music Minister 

Interim Youth/Children 
843-810-5637 

 

Service Time 
        Sundays: 10:00 am 
           In-person 
          Parking lot 90.5 FM 
          Dining hall 
           Nursery 
           Children’s Church 
 Masks and Social Distancing 
 guidelines observed. 

 
Worship Attendance 
February 14, 2021 

                        25 

 
Tithes and Offerings 

      Weekly Offering Goal 
                   $5,442.11 
 

    Rec. 2/14/21 - $3,224.00 

     
Deacon of the Week 

         February 21 - 27 
Wayne Eadon 

 
 
If you would like to give on- 
line (safe and secure) open  
your camera and focus on 
the QR code below for the 
Memorial giving link 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

LIVE WORSHIP RE-START 
SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 21, 10 AM 

 

Nursery and Children’s Church will be 
offered. 
MASK AND SOCIAL DISTANCING 
PROTOCOLS WILL BE OBSERVED. 
We will continue the 90.5 FM Radio with 
reserved lots and on-line broadcast. 
 
 
 
 
 

   
SYMPATHY EXPRESSED 

 

We extend our sincere Christian sympathy 
to Mrs. Michelle Carreira and family in the 
passing of her mother, Mrs. Brenda Blank- 
enship, on  February 11, 2021. May God 
comfort this family in their sorrow. 

 
 MUSICAL WORSHIP GUEST 

 

Today we have a very inspiring musical 
worship service planned with Mr. Scott 
Phillips as our special guest. Scott is the 
father of our own Seth Phillips. A separate 
love offering will be received at the doors 
after the service. 

 
REVITALIZATION TEAM 

 
Please continue to pray for our 
Revitalization Team: Jerry Beard, Maria 
James, Jamie McAlhany, Dixie Meyer, and 
Lisa Steward.                 

 
      PASTOR SEARCH COMMITTEE 
 

Please continue to pray for the Pastor 
Search Committee: Heath All, Jerry Beard, 
Shannon Dulaney, Wayne Eadon, Samuel 
Horne, Dixie Meyer, and Susan Patrick.  

 
 

 
CLEAN-UP – TAKE HOME  

 

After three clean up days, now we are ready 
for the final disposition of the unused or 
un-needed items. We want to give the     
congregation an opportunity to look over 
the items before we donate or dispose of 
them. Please come by the fellowship hall 
on Sunday, February 21 and 28 and take a 
look. Thanks to all who worked so very 
hard to tidy up the church facility.                          

         
             ATTENTION YOUTH 
 

Youth Summer Camp will be held at Look 
Up Lodge June 20-25. The cost is $339 per 
student, and a $125 deposit is due by April 
15.  We will have two fundraisers to help 
offset the cost, dates and details on those to 
come. Please contact Jason or Shannon if 
you plan to attend.     

     
 
          PASTORAL PONDERINGS 
 

          Dr. Bert Welch, Interim Pastor 
 
 

    BACK TO THE FUTURE MEETING 
 
 

With our re-entry to live worship, we need 
now to address the phased in future plans 
for our Sunday School, discipleship 
groups, Wednesday night, and special 
events for the immediate and long term 
future. We will have  a “BACK TO THE   
FUTURE”  meeting on Sunday, March 
7 immediately after the worship service 
in the Sanctuary.  This meeting will 
include our Church Staff, Church Council,     
Deacons, Sunday School Director,   
Discipleship Director, WMU Director, 
Youth/Children Council, Children’s 
Church and Nursery Coordinators, and Re-
Gathering Team. Actually anyone who 
wants to attend is invited. It is important 
that we anticipate and prepare for well 
planned re-planned re-opening. We want to 
receive input and then develop a flexible 
working plan for our anticipated re-start of 
various ministries. If you are unable to 
attend, please be sure to have your ministry 
area represented by someone. 
 
                                                                
 

 CHILDREN’S CHURCH 
Feb. 21    

 
                    Sharon McAlhany 
                    Nate Dulaney 
 
 

NURSERY    
Feb. 21 

 
             Shawn, Wendi Lynn, and                     
                      Baylynn Riley 

              

Sunda y,  Febr uar y 21 ,  2021  

mailto:memorialbaptistch@att.net


 
 

 

 

 

 

CLEAN-UP – TAKE HOME: After three clean up days, now we are ready for the final disposition of the 

unused or un-needed items. We want to give the congregation an opportunity to look over the items before we 

donate or dispose of them. Please come by the Fellowship Hall on Sunday, February 21 and 28 and take a look. 

Thanks to all who worked so very hard to tidy up the church facility. 

REVITALIZATION REPORT:  The report will soon be presented to our Deacons for their prayerful 

endorsement. If approved by our Deacons, we will then make a presentation to the entire congregation during a 

special meeting on a Sunday afternoon for a final vote to accept or reject the report and recommendations. The 

dates of these two critical meetings have not been determined at this point. The final report will be made available 

to every church member prior to the congregational vote. 

ATTENTION OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD CONTRIBUTORS: It’s never too early to start 

shopping for and making shoebox gifts. By preparing shoebox gifts all year long, we can send the Good News of 

Jesus Christ and the great joy of receiving an Operation Christmas Child shoebox to more boys and girls around 

the world! We will have containers set up all year long to collect these items. For the remainder of February and 

March, we will be focusing on quality toys. Please DO NOT include war-related items such as toy guns, knives, 

or military figures; breakable items such as snow globes or glass container; liquids. For more information on what 

can and cannot be included, please visit www.samaritanspurse.org/operation-christmas-child/what-goes-in-my-

shoebox-suggestions. 

NEW GIVING OPTIONS: The church has established an on-line giving option that can be found on our web-

site at mbcsg.com or may be accessed via the QR code located on the bulletin. This giving platform is user-

friendly, safe, and secure. Simply click “GIVE” in the menu and follow the simple instructions. Each transaction 

does carry a 2.49% plus 30 cents fee (credit/debit cards) and 1.00% plus 30 cents (ACH/eCheck) which the donor 

may choose to cover. You may choose to make your offering a recurring gift to the church and you can also make 

designated gifts to different ministries of the church. Again, this on-line giving is simply an option for those who 

desire to use it. Church member, Seth Phillips, is serving as point-man for our on-line giving option, so please 

contact him if you have questions. Thank you again for your faithful giving to the mission and ministries of your 

church.  

HELP NEEDED: Now that the new year has begun and we are able to come back for worship services, we 

hope and pray that some of you will feel led to help lead Children’s Church or help with the Nursery. Please 

contact Sharon McAlhany by text or voice mail (843-560-0590) for Children’s Church or Wendi Lynn Riley 

(843-296-2299) for Nursery. Lessons and activity sheets will be provided for Children’s Church. Thank you for 

helping with our children’s ministry.  Sharon McAlhany 

 

http://www.samaritanspurse.org/operation-christmas-child/what-goes-in-my-shoebox-suggestions
http://www.samaritanspurse.org/operation-christmas-child/what-goes-in-my-shoebox-suggestions

